
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th November, 2019 

Magic Show 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As part of our pre-Christmas activities we have arranged for a magician to come 
into school and perform a magic show for the children from Nursery to Year 4.  
 
‘Magic Tom’ comes highly recommended and we hope you can appreciate that 
this is an exciting opportunity for you child at a heavily subsidised price. 
 
Nursery to Year 2 will watch the show on Tuesday 3rd December, the Year 3 
and 4 performance will be on Tuesday 17th December.  
 
The cost of this experience is £1 per child. 

Please return the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend, and 
pay via Parent Pay no later than Monday 2nd December 2019.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs D Fox 
 
Mrs D Fox 
Year 2 Teacher 
 

 
Magic Show 

 
I give permission for my child to participate in the above experience and agree 
to pay £1.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ Class _______ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 


